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I strongly oppose and urge a “NO” vote on HB 2107! 

 

The OHA is not an election office and does not need to automatically register voters 

under any circumstances. Voter registration should take place at the county elections 

office.   

 

Persons eligible to vote, 18 years of age and above, and who choose to vote can fill 

out a registration card, show legal ID and proof of citizenship.   

 

Oregon’s voter rolls are already corrupt since maintaining clean voter rolls is not an 

ongoing activity at the county or state level.   

I have talked to many people who have received ballots for their deceased spouse, 

adult children who have moved out of state, and others who changed their name due 

to marriage. 

 

 


